



Longfield Academy Longfield Road Darlington DL3 0HT T: 01325 380815 / 380816 E: enquiries@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk
W: www.longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

Chief Executive: Mr D Judson, BEd, NPQH
Head of School: Mrs A Sweeten, BA (Hons), MA, NPQH
Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Rawle, BA (Hons), MA

NHS

Health Education North East



05 July 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

Re: Autism in Schools Project & Parent / Carer SEN Forum (0163-22DGR)

As you are aware, Longfield Academy is taking part in the NHS Autism in Schools project. Autism in Schools is a national project that aims to improve the outcomes of children and young people with special educational needs – not just those with autism.

Longfield are working closely with Darlington Parent / Carer Forum to establish a peer-to-peer network within school. We recently held our first forum, which provided an opportunity for parents / carers of children with special educational needs to share experiences, offer support, and develop a voice to make positive changes for their children.

Longfield Academy will host our next SEN Parent / Carer Forum at school on **Tuesday 11th July 2023**, **10.00am – 12.00pm** in the Main Hall.

If you would like to attend the event, please register your interest using the link below:

Longfield Parent/Carer SEN Forum 11.07.23 - Registration of Interest Form (please use this link)

If you have any questions regarding the event, please do not hesitate to contact me via main reception on 01325 380 815 or by email dgriffiths@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

Yours faithfully,

Mrs D Griffiths SENCO











